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Dear beneficiaries,

According to information received from the European Commission for discrepancy between the thresholds for sub-tendering procedures defined in the Practical Guide to contract procedures for EU external actions and Commission Decision C (2007) 2034 referred to in Art. 121 of Regulation (EC) № 718/2007, the Managing Authority would like to inform you that the thresholds defined in Commission Decision C (2007) 2034 shall be applied under the Bulgaria - Turkey IPA Cross-border Programme, namely:

	SERVICES
	≥ € 200,000

International restricted tender procedure
	< € 200,000 but > € 10,000
Competitive negotiated procedure
	≤ € 10,000

Single tender

	SUPPLIES
	≥ € 150,000

International open tender procedure
	< € 150,000 but ≥ € 60,000

Local open tender procedure
	< € 60,000 but > € 10,000 

Competitive negotiated procedure
	

	WORKS
	≥ € 5,000,000

International open tender procedure
	< € 5,000,000 but ≥ € 300,000

Local open tender procedure
	< € 300,000 but> € 10,000

Competitive negotiated procedure
	


The Project Implementation Manual will be revised accordingly and will be published on the Programme website. In case the procedures set in the approved Procurement plan shall be revised, the Lead partner should request amendment of the procurement plan following the rules set in the Project Implementation Manual.
The Managing Authority, National Authority and the Joint Technical Secretariat fully understand that this change can cause difficulties for those of you, who have already launched tender procedures in accordance with 2013 PRAG version. We are ready to provide consultations to you for solving the problems resulting from the change. Therefore, do not hesitate to contact us promptly in case you need some support.
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